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Two-Way Interim Bike 
Lane Design

A.	 Installing a “No Entry” sign for approaching vehicles at the Bidwell and Comox 

intersection

B.	 Creating a two-way bike lane on the south side of the street 

C.	 Preserving existing parking along the north side of the street

D.	 Maintaining the garden and seating area on the north side of the street

E.	 Establishing a one-way, westbound vehicle travel lane on the north side of the 

street

F.	 Maintaining existing speed humps on the north side of the street

G.	 Using interim temporary materials to create a protected two-way bike lane.

Draft Design

Staff are planning to implement the following changes on Comox Street 
between Cardero Street and Bidwell Street over the summer (2024):


